
From: < >  
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 8:21 PM 
To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee 
<SouthPenderIslandLocalTrustCommittee@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Fw: By-Law 122 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"For those who fight for it, life has a flavor the sheltered will never know." 

 

Theodore Roosevelt 

 

 
----- Forwarded Message ----- 

From: < > 

To: southpenderislandlocaltrustcommittee@islandstrust.bc 

<southpenderislandlocaltrustcommittee@islandstrust.bc>; < > 

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 at 07:45:54 p.m. PDT 

Subject: By-Law 122 

 

Dear Trustees, 
 
I am writing to AFFIRM THAT I DO NOT SUPPORT Bylaw 122.  This bylaw DOES NOT 
support the objectives of the Island Trust Act to “preserve and protect” and it is NOT consistent 
with our South Pender OCP. It is in contravention of the Charter of Rights and Freedoms in my 
opinion and should be rescinded. Further, I learnt of a request to contact the Island's Trust 
Committee whereby the requestor, one , sent an e-mail to residents asking that 
an e-mail in support of By Law 122 be sent to the Committee ASAP and prior to the pending 
Committee meeting. This means that our e-mail address was shared by person/persons 
unlawfully and is in contravention of FOIP legislation.  
 

 

 

 

 

"For those who fight for it, life has a flavor the sheltered will never know." 

 

Theodore Roosevelt 
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